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Now Accepting 2018 APAOG Awards 
Nominations

We are pleased to announce the 2nd annual call for APAOG 
Award Nominations! Nominations are due March 16, 2018. 
The awards process is the single most important means that 
APAOG has for recognizing PAs who have made significant 
contributions in women's health. Awards will be presented at 
the APAOG Reception at the AAPA National Conference 
(more information to come).  

>> View the 2018 Awards Grid for full award details. 

>> Click Here To Submit Your Award Nomination Form  

>> View past winners here. 

APAOG Webinar - March 14, 2018

Topic: An STI Update: Improving Upon Our Prior 

Knowledge of Sexually Transmitted Infections 

Wednesday, March 14, 2018  

5PM PT/7PM CT/8PM ET  

Speaker: Kristy Goodman, PA-C 

Register today! 

This lecture will focus on a review of the latest edition of the 

CDC Sexually Transmitted Diseases Treatment Guidelines 

published in June 2015. We will review current prevalence 
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data and discuss factors contributing to the recent increase in 

reportable STDs. We will highlight significant changes from 

the prior edition of the CDC STD Treatment Guidelines and 

discuss techniques for prevention, testing, and treatment 

applicable to everyday clinical practice. 

Objectives: 

1. Describe the current epidemiology and trends of STDs in 

the United States, including factors contributing to recent 

changes 

2. Highlight changes made to the current CDC STD 

Treatment Guidelines 

3. Discuss techniques for prevention, testing, and treatment 

applicable to everyday clinical practice 

This program has been reviewed and is 

approved for a maximum of 1.00 AAPA Category 

1 CME credits by the PA Review Panel. PAs 

should claim only the credit commensurate with 

the extent of their participation in the activity.  

This program was planned in accordance with AAPA's CME 

Standards for Live Programs and for Commercial Support of 

Live Programs.  

 
 

 

Clinical Update 

Final Recommendation Statement: Screening for Ovarian 
Cancer 
 
The U.S. Preventive Services Task Force released today a 
final recommendation statement on screening for ovarian 
cancer. The Task Force found the harms of screening to 
outweigh the benefits and recommends against screening for 
ovarian cancer in women without signs or symptoms. To view 
the recommendation and the evidence on which it is based, 
please go here. The final recommendation statement can 
also be found in the February 13 online issue of JAMA.  

 
ACOG Educational Affiliate Membership 

 
2018 ACOG-APAOG Educational 
Affiliate Membership 
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We are happy to announce that we will continue the 
discounted ACOG membership for APAOG Fellow, Associate 
and Affiliate Members for 2018. The cost is $150 for access 
to ACOG's membership benefits. YOU MUST be a renewed 
2018 member of APAOG to be eligible for the ACOG 
membership. Click here to learn more.  

 
2018 Events 
 
View the updated APAOG calendar for 2018 events!  
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